




























From: Jon Idman  
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 4:45 PM 
To: Meggan Eldredge  
Subject: RE: Proposed Affordable Housing Apartments 
 
Hi Meggan, 
 
The project site is within mapped rare species habitat under MESA, which requires state permitting and 
approval for the project by NHESP.   
 
Based our preliminary discussions, the applicant acknowledges, albeit in a general way, the need to 
modify the existing NHESP approval as it was predicated on the previously proposed 7 lot single family 
residential subdivision and not the current multifamily 40B project.   We could ask what further 
discussions or progress the applicant has made with NHESP regarding the MESA permit modification.   
 
It might benefit the town (and the applicant) to better understand at an early stage what might be 
required to modify the existing MESA/ NHESP approval for the project site. 
 
The MESA/ NHESP approval fundamentally affects the siting of the building under the 40B proposal, 
though I recognize that such approval is independent and outside of the ZBA’s 40B jurisdiction and 
review.    
 
The proposed building is sited in an area that is restricted from development under the existing, 
recorded MESA/ NHESP approval documents, among other outstanding limitations or requirements set 
out in that approval. 
 
 
Jon 
 



From: Chief David J. Guillemette  
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 2:30 PM 
To: Meggan Eldredge  
Cc: Deputy Chief Kevin Considine  
Subject: RE: Proposed Affordable Housing Apartments 
 
Hi Meggan, 
 
Re: Chloe’s Path development 
 
PD concerns include impact of increased traffic entering from Sisson Road and exiting onto Sisson Road 
from the sole access road. 
 
There also appears to be sight line issues in both directions when exiting Chloe’s onto Sisson Road 
 
The proximity of the development to the rear and side of our facility will require new fencing, signage 
and additional cameras to secure our back and side lots. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David J. Guillemette 
Chief of Police 

 
Harwich Police Department 
183 Sisson Road 
Harwich, MA 02645 
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